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August 18, 2009

Mr. Bob McFall

Assistant City Manager
City of Glendale

613 E. Broadway, Suite 200
Glendale, CA 91206

Dear Assistant City Manager McFall:
Reference: AT&T California Video Franchise 0002

AT&T California has been providing its U-verse TV service in Glendale since 2007 pursuant
to the Public Benefits Agreement with the City. When that agreement expires on October 9,
2009, AT&T intends to offer service under its state-issued video franchise. In order to do
this, we are filing a supplemental application with the California Public Utilities Commission
(“CPUC”) to amend the state-issued video franchise we received in March 2007, so that it
will now include Glendale.

Attached is a copy of the supplemental application. The CPUC has 30 days to determine the
completeness of the application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly or you can call Rich Roche
at (213)743-7044.

Sincerely,
L
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